
 

	
  

Dwight School London Press Release 

Dwight School London students representing over 40 nationalities celebrate ‘Music From 
Around The World’ at the Arts Depot. 

The Dwight Schools form a network of leading International Baccalaureate World Schools with 
campuses in New York, London, Seoul, Shanghai, and on Vancouver Island. For the first time 
Dwight London schools in Friern Barnet and Woodside Park are performing at a concert that will 
take place on Wednesday, 11th November 2016 at 6.30pm at The Finchley Arts Depot. The 
event will feature musical and dance performances by Lower School students aged 7 to 11, and 
the Upper School Dwight London Jazz Band, school choral ensembles, The Electric Dwight 
Orchestra, a chamber group as well as solo performances. Music Director Jan Kraft explains. 
“We are offering a repertoire that reflects our Dwight community – internationally diverse and 
truly global. Expect to hear and see music, dance and displays from many different continents”. 

The Dwight musicians’ next big concert will be at Carnegie Hall in New York early next year. 

For enquiries and tickets for this London event, please contact kstrickland@dwightlondon.org.   

More details can be found here: https://www.artsdepot.co.uk/music/dwight-school-
london 

More about Dwight School London 
Dwight School London, a local school with a global vision, is a leading independent, IB World School.  It 
was one of the first schools in the UK to offer all three IB programmes to local and international students 
aged 2 to 18 and it is the only UK school authorised as an IB Open World School providing IB Diploma 
courses online. 

Contact  
Karen Strickland 
0208 920 0631  
kstrickland@dwightlondon.org	
  


